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June 30, 2023 
 
 
Harry Lanphear, Administrative Director 
Maine Public Utilities Commission 
State House Station 18 
Augusta, ME  04333 
 
Re:   PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION Request for Proposals for Renewable 

Energy Generation and Transmission Projects Pursuant to the Northern 
Maine Renewable Energy Development Program; Docket No.: 2021-00369. 

 
Dear Mr. Lanphear: 
 
On behalf of Versant Power, please find Versant’s response to Order No. 3 of the Maine 
Public Utilities Commission’s February 3, 2023 Order. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please feel free to contact me if you have 
any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Katherine A. Joyce 
 
c: Service to Active Party List via MPUC e-notification 


